
NOTICE OF PHYSICIAN DEPARTURE

EFFECTIVE: OCTOBER 1, 2025

To the Patients of Texas Gastro Consultants,

This notice is to inform you that Dr. Saranya Addepally will no longer be a provider at 
Texas Gastro Consultants after September 30, 2025. 

If you would like to continue your care with Dr. Addepally, please sign an Authorization 
Form so that Texas Gastro Consultants is authorized to transfer your medical records 
to: 

Shaya Digestive and Liver Clinic

13644 Breton Ridge Street

Suite B

Houston, Texas 77070

Phone number: (713) - 497- 1143

Fax Number: (832) - 300 - 7016

You can request and complete the Authorization Form at the Front Desk.

If you prefer to continue care with Texas Gastro Consultants, no further action is 
necessary. We will continue to provide you with the necessary care. 

Thank you,

Texas Gastro Consultants 

Dr. Rajeshwar Abrol

Dr. Arvind Reddy

Dr. Amar Dodda


